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Do you have any highlights from your summer so far?  Feel free to text or email a reply.


My first part of the summer - being a coach for the New Team Leader Training - just 
finished. The highlight from that for sure was the time with the trainees. It was 
especially great to be coaching two of the leaders I'm working with in New York. I also 
got some ideas for leading the New York Team Leaders this year; which leads me into 
the second part of my summer.


For the next month I will be preparing for the coming year and connecting with people. 
There is so much to pray for, think about, and work on. I'd appreciate your prayers for 
wisdom, discernment, and creativity too. I'm still gaining understanding on what to 
prioritize and then creating a plan to go after those things. 


I'll also be connecting with ministry partners locally in Massachusetts/New 
Hampshire and in the greater Wilmington, DE area.  Feel free to text, call, or email to 
set up a time to connect.


July 8 - 12 in MA

July 18 - 28 in MA

July 29 - August 3 in DE

August 7 - 8 New York City meeting with team leaders and the new school year is 
underway.


What a privilege we have through our partnership to build into Cru team leaders who 
are reaching students and faculty with the good news of life in Jesus! Thank you. 


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Grateful,

Liz Kealy New York Mission Director

297 Greeley St, Clinton, MA 01510


302-353-2025

Weekend Trip to Martha's Vineyard with 
four of my sisters. 


This photo is at Gay Head

Portland Head Lighthouse, Maine 

Helping friends get to all 50 states. 


My first time to Cape Elizabeth.

Dear Friends,


